









**NEWSLETTER: 29/8/25** 

STREET SCHOOL

**JUBILEE ISSUE: 25/01** 

# **WELCOME**

A huge welcome to our first jubilee issue newsletter. It is our aim to use this, our jubilee Facebook page and also our school website to keep everyone up to date with the event as planning unfolds. Our school is extremely proud of its 125 year history and it is our aim to share this with you. Please feel free to share information with anyone out in our community, or the wider area who you think may well be interested.

Thank you for your support.



# LYTTON 1 STREET SCHOOL





# ORGANISATION

Proudly sponsored by Team Hale at Property Brokers

# Friday 27th

# 10am - 2pm

# SCHOOL OPEN DAY

- School Tours - History
- Meet our staff & students

### 5pm - 8pm

# OFFICIAL OPENING

- Nibbles & Drinks
   Photos through the decades
   Speeches
  - Mural Opening

# Saturday 28th

# 10am - 2pm

# SCHOOL GALA

- Food & Drinks
- Activities - Stalls
- Bouncey castles
- Fun for all the whanau

# Sunday 29th

# 10am - 12pm

#### **SCHOOL OPEN DAY**

- School Tours
- History

# PRE-ORDERS

Purchase a Plaque

Purchase a Cap \$25

27th-29th March 2026

Visit lyttonstreet.school.nz for more and to show your interest



# 125TH CELEBRATION - TALES FROM THE ARCHIVES

Mr H. C. Stewart was the headmaster for much of the 1910s. M.C. Amadio remembers him as being a much feared but greatly respected man. The kids generally referred to him as 'Old Stewart'. He used to tell the kids stories about the glories of the British Empire. In those days no teacher owned a motor car and there were only a dozen cars in the whole district. Most pupils walked to school from several miles away, a few had bicycles and some rode horses. It was an amazing sight as the horses usually shared the school playground with all the kids.

